

Congressman Ben Cardin

Maryland's Third District

Congressman Ben Cardin - Maryland's Third District

Website | Biography | Constituent Services | Contact Us | Key Cardin Issues | News

Dear <: firstname: >,

As your Congressman in Washington, D.C., it is my job to serve your interests in the most timely and effective manner. That's why it is so important that I know where you stand on vital issues and that I keep you informed about my work in Washington.

I have always been interested in making sure that my office uses the most up-to-date technologies to stay in touch with constituents. I am implementing a new program to send periodic E-mail updates to constituents who are interested in receiving them. These periodic updates will focus on important issues before Congress and upcoming events in the Third Congressional District. They also will include online survey questions that will give you the opportunity to let me know your views on important topics.

I hope you agree about the timeliness of interactive communications and that you will sign up for my periodic E-mail updates. Please feel free to forward any of my E-news updates to your friends and family. There is no cost to signing up and your E-mail address will be kept strictly confidential.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Benjamin L. Cardin

Member of Congress



CONGRESSMAN CARDIN VISITS LINTHICUM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO DISCUSS THE IMPORTANCE OF READING

Congressman Cardin joined 4th graders at Linthicum Elementary School at its recent Read Across America event. The Congressman has introduced the *Master Teacher Act*, which would give highly-qualified "master teachers" a break on their federal income taxes for teaching in a school that fails to meet standards set under the *No Child Left Behind Act*. For more information on the *Master Teacher Act*, click here.

Yes, please send me these informational E-mails in the future.

Join Now

*Please note that your E-mail address will not be shared with anyone.

Survey Question

Congressman Cardin Wants To Hear From You

Should the federal government play a larger role in K-12th grade education?

Yes

O No

Submit & Join

*By taking this survey you will subscribe to my E-mail updates.

Contact Information

website: http://www.cardin.house.gov/

Baltimore District Office 600 Wyndhurst Ave. Suite 230 Baltimore, MD 21210 410-433-8886 fax: 410-433-2110 Washington D.C. Office 2207 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515 202-225-4016 fax: 202-225-9219 Annapolis Outreach Office Mondays, 9 a.m.-noon or by appointment 44 Calvert St., Suite 349 Annapolis, MD 21401 410-974-9703